
  
May 1, 2017 

 
 
Clerk of the PSC 
 
Re: Extension of 90-day statutory timeline for granting/denying an application for an original 
certificate, Docket #160248. 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Applicant does hereby extend a waiver of the deadline for the completion of the 90-day 
statutory timeline for granting/denying an application for an original certificate, until July 13, 
2017. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
    GERALD T. BUHR, P.A. 
 
   By:_____________________________ 
    Gerald T. Buhr, City Attorney 

 

 
                                                                                
 

GERALD T. BUHR, P.A., Of Counsel 
1015 Wyndham Lakes Drive, Odessa, Florida 33556 
Certified City, County and Local Government Attorney 
 

 
City Attorney for: 
City of Avon Park 
Town of Zolfo Springs 
City of Bowling Green 
City of San Antonio  

Direct Dial: 863.508.7055 
Facsimile:   863.508.7066 
Email: Gerald@geraldtbuhr.com   
www.saxongilmore.com 
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